I COLORADO

Division of Reclamation,
Mining and Safety

| Department of Natural Resources
1313 Sherman Street, Room 215
Denver, Colorado 80203

December 11, 2018

Robert Blake

Mount Falcon Processing, LLC
1306 Lincoln Ave.

La Junta, CO 81050

Re: Notice of Receipt, Surety Release (SL-02), Sugar City Mill, Permit File No. P-2017-002
Dear Mr. Blake:

On December 6, 2018, the request for Surety Release SL-02 was filed with the Division requesting full release at the
Sugar City Mill, Permit No. P-2017-002. The Division mailed, to the Permittee, a Notice of Past Due Annual Fees on
December 3, 2018 indicating that the Annual Report, Map and Fee for 2018 had not been received. In accordance
with Rule 4.17.2(4) the Division may not release a site if the Permittee has not complied with the requirements of
the Act and Rules.

The Notice to the Permittee gave a deadline of no later than 5:00 pm on January 2, 2019 to receive the Annual
Report, Map and Fee and this date remains in effect. As soon as is the annual reporting requirements are received,
the Division can schedule an inspection in accordance with Rule 4.16.1(3) to release the site.

If you need additional information or have any questions, please contact me at Division of Reclamation, Mining
and Safety, 1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203, by telephone at 303-866-3567 x8114, or by email
at patrick.lennberg@state.co.us.

Sincerely,

Patrick Lennberg
Environmental Protection Specialist

Cc: Michael Cunningham; Division of Reclamation, Mining & Safety

Ec: H. Bruce Humphries with Regulatory Permits Management, Inc., hlhumphries2@comcast.net
Patrick Maher, Eagle Reclamation, LLC, mptmaher@outlook.com
James Fyfe, Permitee Representative, jfyfe.riverwide@gmail.com

1313 Sherman Street, Room 215, Denver, CO 80203 P 303.866.3567 F 303.832.8106  http://mining.state.co.us
John W. Hickenlooper, Governor | Robert Randall, Executive Director | Virginia Brannon, Director




